
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Village of Ortonville 

County of Oakland, MI 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON AN AMENDMENT TO THE DEVELOPMENT PLAN 

AND TAX INCREMENT FINANCING PLAN OF THE VILLAGE OF ORTONVILLE 

DOWNTOWN DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS IN THE VILLAGE OF ORTONVILLE: 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Village Council of the Village of Ortonville, 

Michigan, will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, the 27
th

 day of May, 2014 at 6:30 p.m., 

prevailing Eastern Time at the Brandon Township Offices, located at 395 Mill Street, in the 

Village of Ortonville, Michigan, to consider the adoption of a resolution approving an amended 

Development Plan and Tax Increment Financing Plan for the Village of Ortonville Downtown 

Development Authority pursuant to Act 197 of the Public Acts of Michigan of 1975, as 

amended. 

 The boundaries of the development area to which the Plan applies are unchanged. 

  

Copies of the proposed amended Development Plan and Tax Increment Financing Plan 

are on file at the Village of Ortonville office for inspection. 

 

At the public hearing, all interested persons desiring to address the Village Council shall 

be afforded the opportunity to be heard in regard to the approval of the amended 

Development Plan and Tax Increment Financing Plan for the Village of Ortonville 

Downtown Development Authority and all aspects of the Plan will be open for discussion 

at the public hearing.  Written comments will be accepted until 5:00 p.m., Friday, May 

23, 2014, at the Village Office. 

  

 FURTHER INFORMATION may be obtained from the Village Office. 

 This notice is given by order of the Village Council of the Village of Ortonville, 

Michigan. 

 

 This meeting is open to the public under the Michigan Open Meetings Act. 

Person with disabilities who require assistance to participate or attend this public 

meeting, are requested to contact the Clerk at least 72 hours prior to the start of the meeting.  

Contact the Village Offices at (248)627-4976 for further information or special services. 

Posted by Heidi Barckholtz, Village of Ortonville Clerk May 1, 2014. 

 


